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28 May 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following on from our zoom meeting held on 20th May, details of which can now be found together with 
other key information on our website under the following tabs ‘Our School’, ‘Classes’ and ‘Nursery’ 
(http://stvincent.herts.sch.uk/os-classes-nursery.html). 
 
As mentioned previously, our nursery teacher, Mrs Humphries, is unable to carry out her usual home 
visits so we will be arranging individual virtual meetings.  These meetings will be carried out over two 
weeks during the following mornings: Tuesday 8th, Thursday 10th (please note the day change to 
previously published schedule), Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th June 2021.   
 
In order to book an appointment please follow the instructions which are showed overleaf. Bookings will 
close on Friday 4th June 2021 at noon. You can log in to the appointment system at: 
https://stvincentdepaulcatholic.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
The system is best accessed using a Chrome browser. If you have any difficulties, please contact the 
school office. Please note that School Cloud does not allow us to extend appointments and a 10 minute 
countdown begins from the appointment start time, regardless of when you log in. 
 
Please find enclosed with this letter the following, which I would ask you to complete and return as soon 
as possible. 
 
1. Parent Declaration Form 

The information on this form is required by Hertfordshire County Council.  In the section regarding 30 
hours free childcare, I strongly advise you to apply so should your circumstances change you have 
the code already in place.  You can apply now until 31st August 2021.   
 

2. Nursery Milk 
If your child would like to have milk, can you please complete and return the enclosed form which 
gives us permission to pass on your details to our school milk provider, Cool Milk, in time for the start 
of the new term in September. 
 

3. GDPR Form 
Please complete and return the attached letter giving your consent to where your data is permitted to 
be stored. 
 

If you do have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jon White                                                                                                                                                             
Headteacher 


